MARIANNETTE MILLER-MEEKS

2nD DisTRICT, lowa

1716 LongworTH House OFFICE BUILDING
WasHigton, DC 20515
(202) 225-6576

Congress of the United States
Houge of Wepregentatives
Washington, BL 20515

April 27, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am submitting a Community Project Funding request for the Forevergreen Road corridor in
Fiscal Year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Coralville, located at 1512 7th St,
Coralville, Iowa 52241.

The funding would be used to improve transportation connectivity and mobility in Coralville
and North Liberty by completing the final 1.3 miles of a 7.3 mile arterial street corridor
between interchanges on Interstate 80 and Interstate 380. The completed street corridor will
provide an important link to major employers and destinations throughout the metropolitan
area including the University of lowa campus, Downtown Iowa City and the University of
Iowa Research Park while also providing easier access to and from Interstate 80 and Interstate
380 for all travelers.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,
MWW@V— M
Mariannette Miller-Meeks, M.D.

Member of Congress
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